
 

 
 

30-01-25 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
The good news is that it is 330 days until Christmas so you had better start planning your 

shopping days for the children 🙂  
 
Our school continues to be a busy place, please see the dates for events at Christ the King 
below: 

 

The Books at Bedtime is a wonderful initiative to promote the love of reading.  A big thank 
you to staff for staying and reading for the children.  
 
It's with a sad heart that we say goodbye to Mrs Bailey-Cobb at the end of this half 
term.  Mrs Bailey- Cobb has been at our school for a number of years and in that time, has 
made a significant difference to the children and families of Christ the King.  The school has 
worked hard to ensure continuity for the children and we are very pleased to announce that 
Mrs Ahmed is stepping into the role until the end of the year, and will be supported by Mrs 
White. 
 
As you are aware, our school is part of the Plymouth CAST, we are a group of 38 Catholic 
Schools across the South West of England.  Plymouth CAST turned 10 years old this week 
and we will be celebrating the milestone later in the years with other schools in our area.   

 



 
 
 
Lastly, I cannot underplay how important the Year 6 meeting for SATS is this Thursday 
evening.  Please make a big effort to attend so we can support your child as much as 
possible.   
 
Kind regards 
 
Brian Morton  

 


